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We are very happy to have participated in 
the conference with AWM in Spanish and 

Charis Bible College Querétaro. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve 
people with love while sharing the truth of 

the Gospel. Thank you for teaching His 
Word with grace and love, you are a huge 

inspiration! A genuine example of living in 
real relationship with God ! 

We had two exciting days of conference with 
Andrew Wommack Ministries! 
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Matrimonial gala at charis





We are excited about our upcoming trip to 
Costa Rica as students from Charis Querétaro. 

We have learned how to do balloon twisting 
and sketches for children. Costa Rica offers a 

wide range of places to visit, from its stunning 
beaches to its lush rainforests. Additionally, 

Costa Rican culture is rich and diverse, 
providing us with many opportunities to 
immerse ourselves in new experiences and 

traditions.

This internship year, our vision is to take the 
gospel far and deep into the Hispanic world. 
We have countless testimonies of God's love 

and provision, and we're excited to share them 
with everyone.

We are very excited to see lives transformed, 
restored, and made whole for the Lord.



WE THANK EACH OF YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL 

PRAYERS AND SUPPORT! TOGETHER WE ARE 

TRANSFORMING LIVES!
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I would like to receive the monthly newsletter 
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 Name: __________________________________

Paper/Address: 
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I would like to become a monthly partner!

I would like to give a one-time gift!

Blessed in His love,
Robert & Liliana 

 2 CORINTHIANS 9:8  



Visit us at burilloministries.com. 

Follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram Burillo Ministries

Become a monthly partner or give a 
one-time gift on our website or our 
Subsplash 


